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September 28, 2021 

 
ERRATUM TO PENALTY ASSESSMENT NOTICE 

 
Re: In the Matter of the Penalty Assessment Against Avista Corporation in the Amount of 

$5,000, Docket D-210635 

 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On September 23, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Penalty Assessment in the Amount of $5,000 Against Avista Corporation for Violation 

of RCW 199.122.030(4)(a) (Penalty Assessment) in this docket. It has come to the 

Commission’s attention that the Penalty Assessment contained an error, which it corrects here.  

In paragraph three, the Penalty Assessment refers to Washington State Dig Law Safety 

Committee (Safety Committee) case no. 20-047. The correct case number is 21-024. Paragraph 

three of the Penalty Assessment is corrected as follows: 

 

On August 11, 2021, the Safety Committee heard case 21-024 against Avista and 

determined the Company violated RCW 19.122.030(4)(a) by failing to provide the 

excavator with information by marking the location of its locatable underground facilities. 

The Safety Committee recommended that the Commission impose a $5,000 penalty. 
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